SB 25 Recommended Course Sequence Webinar
Thursday, July 15, 2021 / Zoom

Enhance stakeholder understanding of SB 25 recommended course sequence
statutory obligations for institutions and the Coordinating Board.

Objectives
Develop a shared understanding on SB 25 statutory obligations and
implementation with a focus on recommended course sequences, including rules
and THECB guidance.

Review institutional obligation for reporting recommended course sequences and
usage of the data to support ongoing analysis, tools and resources for students and
other stakeholders.

Hear about lessons learned and student benefits by institutions doing related work.
Provide an opportunity to ask questions about SB 25 recommended course
sequence obligations.
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Welcome, introductions & meeting overview
Lori Fey and Elizabeth Chivers

Recommended course sequence policy
Ray Martinez and Stacey Silverman

Recommended course sequence reporting
Lori Fey and Melissa Humphries

Benefits for students: Institutional presentations
Alamo Colleges, El Paso Community College, and The University
of Texas at El Paso

Q&A

Melissa Humphries and Stacey Silverman

Wrap up & next steps
Elizabeth Chivers and Christina Zavala
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